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I strongly oppose SB 210, the anti-democratic bill which would make in-person voting 

on the date of an election the standard method for conducting an election. Oregon's 

current vote by mail system is secure, accessible and encourages high voter turnout 

and engagement. Switching to an inefficient and outdated in-person voting system 

will lower voter turnout, put an undue burden on working families and will 

disenfranchise thousands of eligible Oregon voters.   


